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ANOTHER SUCCESSFUL CLIENT EVENT

	The evening of the 10th May, saw Oakhill Farm Vets deliver another successful client event evening, this time based around the

topic of ?Reducing Sheep Lameness'.

Oakhill Farm Vet, Holly Critchley, along with MSD's Linda Dawson, explored the key lameness contributors with Lancashire's

sheep farmers and demonstrated a 5 point plan for reducing these issues on farm.

The 40 farmers in attendance were able to evaluate their own farm using a questionnaire to see where they could make

improvements on their farm.

Watch out for announcements about further sheep farming events.
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